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Atkins, Caelan

From: Peter Slee 
Sent: 30 March 2023 12:46
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Interconnector

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sirs 
 
This proposal will create chaos in Portsmouth and it’s surrounds, not just to traffic flows but to amongst others local 
communities, allotment holders, sports clubs, local business, the environment and wildlife. It is unnecessary, even the 
French do not want it and it creates reliance on another countries for our power which we have seen is a poor policy 
and it must be stopped. It cannot be allowed just because the Aquind company are large donors, in excess of £1.5m, 
to the Conservative party. It has been turned down, correctly, previously and must be turned down again.  
 
Yours faithfully 

PETER SLEE  
 

P L E A S E  C O N S I D E R  T H E  E N V I R O N M E N T  B E F O R E  P R I N T I N G  T H I S  E M A I L 
 




